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August 18, 2015
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a great pleasure to write on behalf of Nathan Lin’s application for pharmacology school. Nathan has a truly global perspective on life and has accomplished far more than most people his age. He fell in love with science early in life and has done as much as he can to explore multiple aspects of the empirical world via reading, experimentation, museums and much more. 
Nathan has volunteered at our local Cottage Hospital, where he verified prescription information and dosage, assisted pharmacy technicians, became familiar with pharmacy computer systems, and much more. He has been an undergraduate researcher in UCSB’s Morse Laboratory, where he designed and executed various experiments utilizing diverse lab techniques such as PCR, DAN purification. E. coli Transformation, Gel Electrophoresis, PCR primer design, and more. He has also worked as a laboratory technician at the Institute for Collaborative Biotechnologies here in Santa Barbara. 

Nathan is a person with big dreams who can achieve a great deal. Nathan is a cheerful and outgoing person, leading people to like him and enjoy working with him. He relates well to many different types of people. He also carries responsibility well and takes his projects extremely seriously, working carefully and with attention to detail. He is forward looking in attaining his long-term goals. 
By now it should be abundantly clear that Nathan is a truly extraordinary person who is developing into an outstanding professional. He loves challenges and wants to gain ever-increasing numbers of skills as he advances through his career. He has already accomplished a great deal by dent of his own hard work and intelligence, and he looks forward to staying busy all of his life, giving back to others.  He earns my highest recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995.

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin, Ph.D.
Professor of Sociology
University of California at Santa Barbara

Santa Barbara, CA 93106-9430

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu
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